
 

 

9th October 2019 Blessed Edward Oldcorne Catholic College Worcester 

King Edward VI College 90 Year 11 Students 

At Blessed Edward Oldcorne Catholic College we held ‘Ambition 
Fortnight’ in October. The event provided Year 11 pupils with 
the opportunity to investigate and explore the wide variety of 
Post 16 options available to them.  
 
A substantial number of our leavers who progress to study A-
levels are choosing to travel further afield and study at King 
Edward VI College. We were pleased to welcome them to talk to 
our Year 11 students. Students were interested to find out about 
the opportunities they offer and were impressed to hear about 
the extremely wide choice of A-level subjects at King Edwards. 
We heard how they support students to develop academically, 
creatively and personally. Students were also provided with 
information about learning support, financial support and travel 
support available. Many of our students are hoping to attend 
university and they were interested to hear about the 
preparation King Edward’s students receive to assist them to 
achieve at university 
 
Students had opportunity to ask questions about individual 
courses and were provided with details of open events to 
attend.  
 
This was a positive event which inspired students through 
providing them information about the broad range of 
opportunities that are available to them. 
 
 
 
 
 


